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Fisher Phillips Partners Advise Texas Construction Industry
Professionals on OSHA Injury and Illness Data Reporting
Requirements
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Writing for Construction News, Pamela Williams and Travis Vance advised construction industry

professionals that 2017 OSHA injury and illness (300A) reports were due July 1, 2018. Employers

who have not yet submitted this data are likely to be “flagged” by OSHA. Pamela and Travis explained

what affected worksites might expect from OSHA if they missed the filing deadline.

To read the article, visit Construction News.
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